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2.3.21 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Monday 8th March, International Women's Day - Whole School, Wear Something Purple 

 

We are all looking forward to welcoming the children back into school on the Monday 8th March. It has been a long wait, 
but finally it is here. 

The 8th of March is also International Women’s day. At St Patrick's we would like all the pupils to recognise the importance 
of gender parity and show our support by wearing a purple accessory. 
 
We are asking children to come to school in full school uniform with a purple accessory such as a small hair clip or a pair 
of socks etc which can be any shade of purple. The children will be exploring the theme of gender equality in their PSHE 
sessions this week. 

Thank you 

Mrs Sarno 
PSHE Co-ordinator 

 


